
 

IMPORTANT ADVISORY regarding COVID-19 

 

 

In view of the resurgence of COVID-19, all beneficiaries are 

advised against coming to Centenary Hospital for their medical 

treatment unless it is absolutely necessary. 

 

Everyone above the age of 45 years is strongly advised to get 

vaccinated at the earliest and this facility is available at Centenary 

Hospital of SMP, Kolkata 

  

All specialty OPDs will remain closed till further notice.  

 

All beneficiaries of SMP, Kolkata will be allowed to purchase the 

regular medicines that they were taking from their neighborhood 

pharmacy and the cost of this will be reimbursed on submission of 

the bills. This will remain in force 31
st

 May 2021.  
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